MEMORANDUM

To: Mayor and Council Members

From: Gregory |. Guernsey, AICP, Directow
Planning and Zoning Department

Date: May 8, 2019

Subject: Pilot small area planning process along North Lamar Boulevard

Considering the small area plan discussion at your Work Session on Tuesday, the Planning and Zoning
Department staff is requesting an indefinite postponement of City Council Agenda Item #9 that would
direct the City Manager to initiate a pilot small area planning process along North Lamar Boulevard.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 512-974-2387 or
Greg.Guernsey@austintexas.gov.

cc:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager
J. Rodney Gonzales, Assistant City Manager
Jerry Rusthoven, Assistant Director, Planning and Zoning
Stevie Greathouse, Program Manager, Planning and Zoning
Matt Dugan, Division Manager, Planning and Zoning



